
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

1st October 2024 
 
 

Y3/4 Visit to Church – Harvest Service  
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Tuesday 15th October, children in year 3 and 4 will be visiting St. Mary’s Church 
for the Harvest Service.  We will be travelling by mini bus to the church, leaving after 
lunch and arriving back on the mini bus in time for home time. 
 
The cost of this trip has been subsidised by school and is free of charge.  If you are 
happy for your son/daughter to go on this visit, please give your permission via the 
google form in the email with this letter.  Without your permission, your son/daughter 
will be unable to attend this visit. 
 
Uniform should be worn along with suitable clothing for the weather including 
sensible footwear.   
 
School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow 
the school code of conduct at all times.  We reserve the right to refuse access to the 
visit for children who do not meet the acceptable criteria. 
 
If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the 
visit, the telephone number is 01709 828242, the trip leader will then be contacted 
and your child informed.  If you have any further queries, please contact the class 
teacher via class dojo. 
 
Kind regards, 
The Y3/4 team 


